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TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Date Time Holy Mass Parish Meetings

SUNDAY, 
September 6
Ordinary 23

9:00 a.m.
10:30 a.m.
12:00 Noon

Sunday Mass - (I) Holy Cross Parish
(Joshua 24.1-2a, 15-17, 18b; Ephesians 4.32-5.1-2, 21-32; John
6.53, 60-69)

MONDAY,
September 7

No Mass

TUESDAY, 
September 8
Nativity of the
Blessed Virgin
Mary

6:00 p.m. Holy Hour

6 - 6:30 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession)

7:00 p.m. Daily Mass (Romans 8.28-30; Matthew 1.1-16, 18-23) 
(I) the Rutherford Family

7:30 p.m. KofC General Meeting - Cote Hall

7:30 p.m. CWL Executive - Sacred Heart Rm

WEDNESDAY
September 9

9:00 a.m. Daily Mass (Colossians 3.1-11; Luke 6.20-26) 
(I) the Murray Family

7:00 p.m. 5pm Choir Rehearsal - St. Cecilia 

THURSDAY,
September 10

9:00 a.m. Daily Mass (Colossians 3.12-17; Luke 6.27-38)
Deceased Members of the Cabral-Raposo Family

FRIDAY,
September 11

9:00 a.m. Daily Mass (1 Timothy 1.1-2, 12-14; Luke 6.39-42)
_ Bill Milliere
_ Bill Buck
(I) In thanksgiving to St. Anthony

10:00 a.m.
at school

Holy Cross School Mass (Philippians 2.5-11; John 3.14-17)
_ John Stone

SATURDAY,
September 12

4 - 4:30 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession)

5:00 p.m. Vigil Mass - The Exaltation of the Holy Cross
Offered for the Intentions of the Deceased Faithful: Delia &
Kevin Soares; John & Antonina Medeiros; Jose Machado
Galvao; Elizabeth Pierce; Clarence Moulton; Hugh MacDonald;
Mabel Moore. Int. of Mr. & Mrs. Forestieri - 50th Wedding
Anniversary

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp is in memory of George & Nina Busuttil.
                          

MESSAGE FROM FATHER CULL
The wonderfully warm weather this past week reminds
us that summer has not yet come to an end. With the
beginning of a new school year this week, we “pick up
the pace” as so many of the parish activities and groups
resume. I look forward to reconnecting with the
students, staff and administration of the four parish
elementary schools and Christ the King Secondary
School. Given the calmer pace of the past two months,
I was blessed to have received many invitations from
parishioners to join them for a meal and sometimes as
swim as well. I am most grateful for the hospitality that
was offered.
      
From about the middle of June through to the middle of
August the parish Social Committee organized some

events that served to build up the life of the community.
Despite being rained upon during the parish picnic and
not being able to use Cedarvale Park, the flexibility of
the many volunteers still allowed us to come together
and celebrate in Cote Hall. The two busloads of
parishioners that attended the Blue Jays Game at the
end of July were treated to a win…perhaps this set the
stage for the continued success that the Blue Jays are
currently enjoying? The busload that attended a
performance of the “Music Man” in Drayton a few
weeks ago enjoyed a wonderful lunch and show. Stay
tuned for details about an outing to Cambridge this
December to see a performance of “White Christmas.”
      
I wish to offer a heartfelt note of thanks to the team of
volunteer gardeners who have outdone themselves in 
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beautifying the grounds around the church. Just last
weekend a parishioner had a compliment for the work
being done and to my great joy said: “it just feels so
welcoming!” I am also very grateful to the members of
our four choirs who provided music ministry on a
rotational basis over the summer. This weekend we return
to our regular schedule of four Holy Masses.
          
Next weekend we celebrate the parish feast day of the
Exaltation of the Holy Cross. The focus of this feast is
Christ’s resurrection and His triumph over death. As we
give thanks and praise to God for the many blessings He
bestows on us as a parish family, we highlight the
celebration by lighting the four dedication candles.
      

Finally, please know that I feel extraordinary blessed to
serve here at Holy Cross Parish. Whether greeting you
at the door or welcoming you at the beginning of Holy
Mass, I have much love in my heart for you. Whether
you are a long-time parishioner or have recently moved
into the parish, I extend a heartfelt welcome! I have
previously quoted the following from Pope Francis from
The Joy of the Gospel but I think it bears repeating: “The
Church must be a place of mercy freely given, where
everyone can feel welcomed, loved, forgiven and
encouraged to live the good life of the Gospel.”
      
With my love and prayers, Father Cull
       
PARISH WINE TOUR & TASTING - September 26th 
We wish to invite you to join your fellow parishioners
for a wonderful day of touring & tasting at three notable
Niagara-On-The-Lake wineries Saturday, September 26.
We will depart the Church parking lot via coach at 8:30
a.m. and plan to have you back at approximately 5:30
p.m. Come learn about the wine and history of these
distinguished wineries as we tour their beautiful
grounds and enjoy tasting their remarkable wines. Cost
is $45 per person and lunch will be available for
purchase at the second winery. Space is limited to 55
persons, so be sure to get your tickets early. Tickets are
available for purchase in the Narthex following all
Masses this weekend. For more information, please
contact Daryll Hillier at 905-873-0262.
      
RCIA - Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults
This process, through which adults become fully
initiated members of our Catholic faith community, will
begin again this Fall. If you, or someone you know, is
interested in learning more about the Catholic faith and
the possibility of becoming a Catholic, please contact
Father Cull at the Parish Office. The process involves a
weekly commitment to one hour sessions and
participation at Sunday Mass. It is open to unbaptized
adults, those baptized in other Christian churches, and
Catholics who desire to complete their initiation.

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE NEWS
Welcome Back! The CWL General Meeting will take
place on Tuesday, September 15th following the 7:00
p.m. Mass. We will be collecting Pasta at our September
and October General Meetings for the Georgetown
Bread Basket. We hope to see you all there. 

5PM CHOIR PRACTICE
Choir practice for the Saturday 5 p.m. choir will resume
on Wednesday, September 9 at 7 p.m. in the St. Cecilia
Room. This all-ages choir utilizes both traditional and
contemporary music, in SATB, SAB, and unison format.
The ability to read music, although an asset, is not
necessary. New members, both vocalists and
instrumentalists (piano, guitar, flute) are always
welcome. For more information, please speak with any
choir member after the 5 p.m. Mass, or contact Gerri
Schaljo, at gerri.schaljo@sympatico.ca.

HEALTH & WELLNESS COMMITTEE
All parishioners are warmly invited to participate in the
following activities:
The first Prayer Shawl meeting will be held on
Tuesday, September 15th at 2:00 p.m. in the Sacred Heart
Room of the Parish Life Centre.
         

The Low Impact Exercise classes will start on Thursday,
September 17th at 10:10 a.m. at St. John’s United Church
on Guelph Street. Please bring your own weights, a
bottle of water and wear comfortable clothing and
shoes. Cost is $3.00 per class, pay as you go. 
    

The monthly Blood Pressure Clinic will be conducted at
Holy Cross Church on Sunday, September 27th after
each Mass. 
        

A team of volunteers, including our Parish Nurse,
conducts Visitation and/or the Distribution of Holy
Communion for parishioners who are hospitalized, in
Continuing Care at the Georgetown Hospital, or unable
to leave their private homes. Please let Theresa Scholz,
our parish nurse, know if your family members or
friends would like a visit and/or receive Holy
Communion.
    

If you have any questions or would like a visit from the
parish nurse, please contact Theresa at the church office
at 905-873-1887, ext. 5 to leave a confidential message.

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION
The family of Geraldine Barnes would like to extend an
invitation for a celebration of her birthday. Please drop
in for light refreshments at the Georgetown Library on
Sunday September 6th (downstairs) between 1:30 p.m.
and 4:30 p.m. Good wishes only.
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(905) 702-8838

Holy Cross School

(905) 877-4451

Saint Francis School

(905) 877-6928

Saint Brigid School

(905) 877-1779

Saint Catherine School

(905) 702-8001

Philip B. Jones    Toby ChisholmPhilip B. Jones    Toby Chisholm
Robert BlackburnRobert Blackburn

11582 Trafalgar Rd. (N. of Maple Ave.)
jsjonesandsonfuneralhome.com   905-877-3631905-877-3631

J.S. JONES & SON

F U N E R A L  H O M E  L I M I T E D

190 Ontario St. S., Milton
(905) 878-6522
1-800-265-0066

creativememorials.on.ca

National Orthotic Centre
FOOT CARE - CHIROPODIST

Custom Orthotics • Support Stockings • Orthopedic Shoes • Braces
374 Guelph St. Unit 5  •  Evening & Sat. Appts. (905) 702-5306

Physiotherapy, Massage Therapy
Direct Billing Services

905-702-0888

HELSON KOGON ASHBEE SCHALJO
&  A S S O C I AT E S  L L P

"Georgetown's Largest Law Firm"
(905) 877-5200             www.helsons.ca

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

Dr. Bryce Deniz & Dr. Mauro Fattore
333 Mountainview Rd. S., (In Shopper's Drug Mart Plaza)

www.sgdentalcare.ca

New Patients Welcome!         905-702-0222

SOUTH GEORGETOWN

Evan DeBrincat
Real Estate Broker

Your Family Realtors... For Life
905-877-2630

www.FieldstoneRealty.ca
evan@fieldstonerealty.ca

78 Main Street South, Georgetown
*independently owned & operated

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

ROBERT DIMECH CPA, CMA, MBA
Accounting, Business Advisory, Tax

519-853-1197

m
o
ve

Activity & Motion Clinic
Chiropractic, Massage,

Acupuncture

116 Guelph St.
905-702-1072
www.moveamc.com

333 Guelph St.  905-873-8007
www.unitedlumber.ca

®

SPOT

Frederick A. Helson, Q.C. (retired)        Allan W. Kogon
             David J. Ashbee                         John E. Schaljo
               Mark T. Rush                          Steven D. Kogon 
            Jessica A. George                        Caley E. Power

Auto Accident Rehabilitation Specialists
1-888-rehab-90   rehabfirst.ca

Better grades begin
at Oxford Learning

Georgetown
oxfordlearning.com

905-877-3163  7 Guelph Street

Anna LoStritto - Sales Representative
905-877-8262  www.annalostritto.com

324 Guelph Street
PERFORMANCE COUNTS!

Helping YOU is what we do!

Meadowtowne Realty Brokerage

BRAMPTON MONUMENTS
Memorial & Cemetery Products

MARLIN TRAVEL
Marie Louth BA, CTC

Marie.Louth@MarlinTravel.ca

Selling all modes
of travel for

over 40 years
TICO certified &

licensed travel agent
905-965-0095

375 Main Street, Brampton
905-451-0445

BramptonMonuments.com

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Music Lessons • Art Classes
Birthday Parties • Tutoring

royal-academy.ca

93 Main St. S., Downtown Georgetown

905-877-5814

Dr. Caroline Teske
& Associates

Optometrists
99 Sinclair Ave., #310

905-702-1616

CHOOSE THE RIGHT REALTOR®

Choose a Cordingley.com
BARRY CORDINGLEY
REAL ESTATE BROKER

647-638-4663
bcordingley@gmail.com
chooseacordingley.com

Celebrating Life's Special Moments,
book your private event.

Birthday/Anniversary Party,
Religious Celebration, Wedding, Bridal

or Baby Shower, Business Meeting
905-877-5236 x 204

www.NorthHaltonGolf.com

THE CLUB AT NORTH HALTONTHE CLUB AT NORTH HALTON




